*RESINIT

Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation

With the coronavirus (COVID-19) affecting communities and families around
the world, this is a difficult time for all of us. At Resinit AB, our priority remains
the health and wellbeing of our employees, customers and partners. It is
important to us to support how you continue to do business during this time
of uncertainty.

Therefore, the following actions has been taken from March 16th 2020

e We have continuous dialog with our main suppliers to have the latest
information regarding access to material and supplies

e We have postponed all visitors to the company accept for service- and
maintenance personnel

¢ All allowed visitors must declare their health, history of social contacts
and travels for the last 2 weeks

e We recommend personnel who feels sick to stay at home.

e We recommend personnel who has been sick to stay at home for 2
more days after they feel OK

e Personnel who has been in restricted countries/areas are, and will be,
set in quarantine for 2 weeks

e We have reminders of hygiene rules posted at certain areas (toilets,
entrance etc)

e We also have restrictions during meetings, to not sit or stand to close
to each other

We follow the information given from the Swedish department of health and
WHO.

More actions will be taken if necessary.

oAl

Per Alne, Managing Director




